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E association of university and college employees . 

Mr . Erik de Bruijn 
Assistant Librarian 
Admin. Services 
Main Library 

Dear Mr. de Bruijn, 

July 17, 1984 

I regret that I am unable to accept the Library Assistant 3 
position in the Law Library. At the time the position was 
offered to me, I had already accepted re-election to a 
second term in my present, full-time Union position. I 
appreciate having had the option of recall under Article 
34.06. Pat House has advised me, after a phone conversation 
with you, that we have a mutual understanding that this 
option was in addition to my rights under Article 7.02 (Union 
leave), since my leave of absence commenced before my lay-
off. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne · 
Union Coordinator 
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